
RECONVENED REGULAR SESSION - Tuesday, July 6, 1993 ...l5 

ON MOTION of Councillor Cosgrove and Councillor Goucher, it was moved 
that the suggested regulation for grass mowing/weed control be referred to the 
Bylaw/Policy Advisory Committee for review and recommendation. The Motion 
was unanimously approved. 

ON MOTION of Councillor MacLean and Councillor Davies, it was moved that 
summer Council meetings be held on July 13, and August 17. The Motion was 

Mayor Kelly noted that. these would be guidlines only, and that he reserved the right to 

A letter from The Confederacy of Mainland Micmacs regarding the wording of the 
highway #102 sign which currently reads "Bedford, a stopping place since 1503". Mr. 
Daniel Paul, Executive Director suggested changing it to read "Bedford, a place of rest 
and tranquillity throughout the Ages", in recognition that the Micmacs have probably 

ON MOTION of Councillor MacLean and Councillor Cosgrove, it was moved 
that the suggestion for changing the wording of the highway #102 town sign be 
referred to the appropriate committees for review and recommendation. The 

10.6 July and August Council Meeting Dates 

unanimously approved. 

call a meeting should the need arise. 

11. REPORTS 
11.1 COMMITTEESICOMMISSIONSIBOARDS - NIL 

11.2 DEPARTMENTAL - NIL 
12. CORRESPONDENCE 
12.1 Confederacy of Mainland Micmacs — Highway 102 Signage 

used the site where Bedford is located for "uncountable centuries". 

Motion was unanimously approved. 

13. MOTIONS OF RECONSIDERATION - NIL 
14. MOTIONS OF RESCISSION - NIL 

NOTICES OF MOTION —- NIL
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